

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER



Alleghany Highlands Healthy Youth Coalition

Coalition Updates

Newsletter Written By: Tiffany Bowser, AHHYC Chair
This November we had our very first
Veteran's Recognition Week. Each day
from November 6-10, we honored the
veterans in our community a different
way. Veterans were gifted with "Thank
You" throws, hats, shirts, folding
chairs, and challenge coins. We
partnered with Kanawha Cafe to offer
"Thank You" gift bags along with free
tea and coffee. The culmination was a
free breakfast for veterans and their
families at Double C Cafe.













Mountain View Elementary Students in the 4th and 5th grades were treated to a presentation by Prevention Services staff and Healthy Youth Coalition Members. There are six stations that educate students on various reasons that smoking and vaping are harmful; smokeless tobacco, the cost of tobacco, death rates around tobacco use, health risks, and second hand smoke







Prevention Services attended a presentation on Cyber Safety by Jeremy Morris of Alleghany County Sheriff's Office. The event was well attended and provided education and statistics on predators who seek out children online. At the conclusion of the presentation, those in attendance received free Operation Parent materials, mental health, and suicide awareness information.